
 
Date:  March 15, 2018 

To:  Parents/Guardians of Quebec bound students  

From:  Janet Foley, Quebec trip coordinator 

Re: Pre-trip parent meeting 
 

A few parents have requested a pre-trip meeting for parents to discuss trip logistics. I have 

scheduled a meeting for Tuesday, April 3rd at 6:00 p.m. in the cafeteria.  Don’t feel that you 

have to come just because a meeting has been scheduled!  
 

I will send home the following the week before the trip: 

 -the final Quebec trip itinerary  

 -a suggested clothing/packing list 

 -behavior expectations and directions to the hotel 

-miscellaneous trip logistics items (school departure and return information, pick up time 

at Mountview at the end of the trip, food on the bus, etc…) 
 

Please do not wait until the meeting to deliver passports and passport cards to me. I expect them 

in school by March 30th. 
 

Email me with any questions at any time: janet_foley@wrsd.net. 
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